
November 12, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by Richard Turner at 6:30 p.m.    

Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 

last month can be found on our GHS Booster website, Kelly Adams 

accepted and Regina Turner second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 

report by Tammy McCarter and Regina Turner second it. 

Mr. Humber wanted to let us know that next month’s meeting needs to be 

moved because of the Middle School Band Concert.  He suggested that we 

do December 3
rd

 for the meeting. It was all decided to move it to Tuesday, 

December 3
rd

. 

Regina Turner said that is the first time in 8 years that she had a problem 

getting volunteers.  We do this so our band fees remain low.  We need to 

find someone to cochair concessions. Regina also mentioned that she has 

some volunteer hours at the Fantasy of Trees is the week of Thanksgiving.  

The shifts are 4 ½ hours and it can also go for students Honor Society, 

Tennessee Promise etc.  Please see her or Richard if anyone is interested. 

The next fundraiser is going to be selling candy bars.  All sales should go 

directly for the kids spring trip. Anyone can sell them even if your student is 

not going on the trip.  This starts on Monday, November 18
th
.  Permission 

slips will be passed out in Band on Wednesday, November 13rd.  Brandi 

will be at school on Monday to give the boxes out.   

Regina Turner motion to adjourn meeting and Kelly Adams second it.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m. 


